

26th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Change to end of day time on Wednesday 14th March 2018

Please note that the finishing time on 14th March 2018 has now changed from 4pm to 3.05pm for our Year 11 and 6th Form students, this will allow staff to prepare for the important Year 8 Pathways evening.

All other year groups will finish at their normal time of 3.05pm.

Yours sincerely

Mark Arnull

Head of School

Chief Executive: Dr Caroline J S Badyal, EdD, MA BE.d, DipEd, NPQH | Head of School: Mr Mark Arnull BA Hons, MA, NPQH

Q3 Academy Great Barr | Wilderness Lane | Great Barr | Birmingham | B43 7SD | t: 0121 358 6186 e: enquiries@q3academy.org.uk | w: www.q3academy.org.uk

Q3 - Quaerere | 'Seek that which is good, that which is right, that which is true'









